
City of Kittitas 

Council Meeting Minutes 

October 27, 2010 

 

 

Mayor Camarata called the meeting of the Kittitas City Council to order at 6:00 p.m., October 27, 2010.  

Councilmembers present; Hink, Helland, Gilmour, Huber, and Gay. 

 

Mayor Camarata led those assembled in the Flag Salute. 

 

AT 6:05 P.M. MAYOR CAMARATA ANNOUNCED COUNCIL GOING TO EXECUTIVE SESSION 

FOR 30 MINUTES REGARDING THE WARM SPRINGS CONTRACT NEGOTIATIONS – 

ATTORNEY LARRY MARTIN WAS PRESENT 

 

6:33 P.M. – MAYOR CAMARATA ANNOUNCED THE RECONVENE OF THE COUNCIL 

MEETING 

 

Mayor Camarata announced no decisions were made in executive session. 

 

Councilmember Gay moved to have Mr. Martin prepare an offer for Council to purchase Clerf water rights.  

Councilmember Huber seconded the motion.  The motion passed 5 yes and 0 no. 

 

CITY WELL REHAB 

 

Council would like the bids the city received to camera the well be brought back to Council for review. 

 

BUDGET DISCUSSIONS WERE AS FOLLOWS: 

 

Council would like more information on implementing the car tab fee to fix the roads.   

 

In addition, they would like to how much is budgeted for the street helper’s benefits for 2011. (See 

spreadsheet in packet for 11/9 meeting). 

 

Councilmember Hink discussed insurance and having employees pay a larger percentage. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.  

 

 

Attest:   Mayor John Camarata  _____________________________ 

 

 

  Clerk/Treasurer   ______________________________  


